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Q3,p+! - -q Dorothy Menasco 

From: Filtngs@psc state fl u s  
Sent: 

To: 'desiree rnenendez' 
CC: Ruth Nettles 
Subject: RE Docket #090448-El 

Thursday, October 01,2009 8 45 AM 

PAR.TIE s 
Ms. Menendez: 

We are in receipt of your email below. However, this filing is not eligible for electronic filing. Please sce e-filing 
requirements on the PSC webpage at: h~./~wll'~.psc.st.a~..~us/dockets/e-filines/ Specifically: 

The e-mail message transmitting thc document(s) to he filed is not itself considered a filing. Therefore, 
documents contained within the tcxt of an e-mail transmission will not be considcrcd filed. 

The attaclinient containing the document to be filed must be in one orthe following fommts: 

a. Adobe.PDF 
b. Native word processing format (e.g., Word or Wordperfect) with nunibered paragraphs. Use the 
document extension .doc for documents filed in Word fomiat and .wpd for those in WorclPerfect format. 

Documents shall bc siyncd by typing "s/" followed by the signatory: s/ First M Last 

Your filing will need to he revised and resubmitted in order io be officially accepted for iiling. 

Please feel free to call our office if you have any questions. 

From: desiree menendez [mailto:dezrnenendez@g~a~l.cornl 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 5:11 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Docket #090448-EI 

September 30, 2009 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Reference: Docket No. #090448-El 
Name: Desiree Menendez 

IUOCUMICNTNO. DATE 

10/1/2009 
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Office of Commission Clerk: 

This correspondence is being sent in reference to Docket #090448-El. The purpose of the correspondence 
is to inform you that Tampa Electric Company and I, Ms. Desiree Menendez have reached a satisfactory 
mutual agreement. 

I have advised Tampa Electric Company that I will be closing/withdrawing the complaint with your offices. 

Please contact me at 813-236-9717, if you should have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 
Desiree Menendez 

10/1/2009 


